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George Walli* and llcrna Y*un$
2940 Dolphin Dr.

Nancose Bay" tsritish Col*rnbia
vOR 2R$

January 19th,2CI18

BY EtHAtL: plry_nrnq@rqn bc qa

Board of the Regional District of Nanairno {RBN}
Planning Department
6300 F{arnmond Bay Rd.
Nanaimo, BC VgT 6N2

For the Conslderation of the Boand:

Re: Notice ef Developnnent Variance, Perrnit Application No. PL2017-18$
2949 Dolphin Dr., Electoral Area "E"

On January 19tl', 2018, we received correspondence dated January 10ih, 2018 from the
Regional District of Nanaimo {"RDN'} with reference to a Notice of Development Variance

- Permit Application No. FL20'17-180. We are the owners and, commencing wtthin the
year, the full-time residents of

2940 Dotphin Dr.
Nanoose Bay, BC
VOR zRO
tr-ot 17, District Lot 78, Nanoose District
Plan 14250
PID:004-3S1-075

We have reviewed the letter fronn the RDN, and have concerns with respect to the
proposalto increase the nraxirnurn building height by 2.09 rneters.

l/t'hite we do not generally wish to deprive an individural of their right to do what they will
their property, an important consideration in our decislon to purchase our home on
Dolphin Dr. was the view of the Strait of Georgia and, accordingly, the Regional District
of Nanaimo Land Use and Subdivision tsytaw No. 500, 1987, Section 3.4.61. The bytaw
now exists, at least in part, for the purpose of preserving the rights of nearby horne-owners
and residents to enjoy without obstruction their view af the water, It is a critical protection
that ensures the ongoing use and enloyrnent of our propenfy.

ln this particular instance, we acknowledge that our home is not affected by the proposed
amendment. However, we would llke to do two things:
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1) Add our voice to that of any of our neighbours on the south-west side of Dolphin
Dr. who nray be impacted by the proposed development in any negative fashion,
showing our support for their position; and

2) To ensure that should there be future applications made by any developer on a
property thatwould impact us, personally, thatwe have already raised as important
to us the need to ensure that home-o$fiers' water views are not impacted by
variances of Regional District of Nanaimo Land Use and Subdivision Bylaw No.
500, 1987, Section 3.4.61. We would like this record to show that - whenever
asked - we have been consistent in stating our dependence upon Section 3.4.61
and that we will vigorously challenge any future attempt at variance of that section
to our detriment.

Given the very brief time we had to prepare our comrnents, we have been unable to
personally view the variance application or to visit the site to determine what the potential
impact would be. We are happy to conclude with this simptre approach, one that we argue
should be used by the Board of the Regional District of Nanaimo:

lf no home-owner who would be adversely irnpacted objects to the developrnent, let the
variance proceed, lf but one home-owner who would be adversely irnpact objects to the
development, and that home-owner has relied in good faith upon the laws of the RDN -
the variance should be denied.

We thank you for taking the time to consider our thoughts and submissions on this matter
and ask that you please provide us a copy of the decision made by the Board - or with
information respecting howwe may obtain such a mpy.

Yours truly,

George Watlis Donna Young

d*'il*lL o"*fu
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